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Crisis informatics addresses socio-technical concerns 
in large-scale emergency response. Additionally it 
expands consideration to include not only official 
responders (who tend to be the focus in policy and 
technology-focused matters), but also members of the 
public. It therefore views emergency response as an 
expanded social cognition system where information is 
disseminated within and between official and public 
channels and entities. Crisis informatics wrestles with 
methodological concerns as it strives to develop new 
theory and support informed development of information 
and communications technology (ICT) and policy.  
 
In this talk, I propose a paradigm-shifting 
perspective: that innovation for emergencies could 
benefit by reframing emergency management as a set of 
socially-distributed information activities that 
support powerful, parallel, socio-technical processing 
of problems in times of change and disruption. I 
discuss the implications of such a view for scientists, 
technologists, emergency management, and members of the 
public. To that end, I will present results from our 
empirical research on the vast computer mediated 
interaction (over Facebook, Twitter, blogs and so on) 
that has occurred during recent disaster events. I will 
demonstrate how variants on existing methodological 
approaches are necessary for sampling and studying 
"social media" content in disaster events to get an 
accurate assessment of content. I will discuss the new 
roles of the "on-line converger" and "technical 
volunteers" that have emerged during that January 2010 
Haiti earthquake, and how those roles will play an 
increasingly important part in the future of emergency 
management.  
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